
 

 

Bishop’s Appeal for Ministries 

 

The Bishop’s Appeal for Ministries begins with a mailing that many 

of our parishioners have received or will soon receive.  Your gift not 

only funds many of the operations of he Diocese of Knoxville, but it 

also funds services that are of great help to the ministries here in 

our parish. 

 

Each Appeal gift enables the diocese to build up the kingdom of 

God throughout East Tennessee.  God gives us all that we have.  

Even when we want to believe that our successes are self-made, we 

know that it is God who has blessed us abundantly with all we 

have.  He is always giving to us.  His grace is always there for us.  

One way that we can show our gratitude is by offering our gener-

ous financial support to our parish and to our diocese and to the 

Church throughout the world.  The gifts that we give enable minis-

tries, education and services that touch thousands of lives. 

 

Please make a commitment to the annual appeal.  All pledges can 

be paid in ten installments.  Thank you in advance for your support. 


